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2fi25-26 Board of Directors

Sky Country Estates Property Ownerships Association

There are two (2) positions open on the Board of Directors. Ed Koch (incumbent), Mike Dubois
(incumbent) and Don Littlefield announced their candidacy by 610612025 (deadline). Please
place your votes for two of the members below. Please confirm your lot number in the lower left
corner.

trd Koch (incumbent):

Mike Dubois (incumbent):

Don Littlefield:

Bio's of the candidates:

Ed Koch's bio: My wife Stefanie and I have lived full time in Sky Country Estates since July of
2014.I have served on the Board of Sky Country Estates since 2013 and served as Treasurer and
President during my terms. Currently I am President of Sky Country Estates Mutual Domestic
Water Consumers Association and have been managing the water system in Sky Country Estates
since 2015. My decision to run againfor the Board of Directors is to continue the work the
Board is doing to manage and maintain the subdivision for the protection and benefit of all
property owners.

Mike Dubois'bio: My name is Mike DuBois. I am running for re-election to the Sky Country
Estates Board of Directors. My wife, Norma and I bought our lot back in 2007. I have been
serving on the Board for the last l0 years or so, and would like to continue to serve the
community in that capacity. I just retired this month and have been living here full time for the
since2022. I have always tried to represent both homeowners and property owners interests and
will continue to do so if re-elected. Thanks for your past and continued support.

Don Littlefield's bio: I have been a licensed master plumber for over 40 years. During this
period, I have owned my own plumbing businesses in both Texas and New Mexico. Since
purchasing my property in Sky Country Estates in20l9,I have been involved with and assisted
in the repair and maintenance of the water system in Sky Country Estates. Currently my wife
Virginia and I are in the process of building our new home in Sky Country Estates on Polaris
Point and will be permanent residents once the construction is complete this fall. I am running
for the Board because I believe everyone should be involved as a good neighbor to help maintain
and improve the neighborhood for the benefit of everyone. Being a Board member will give the
opportunity to help all the property owlers maintain their investment in their property in Sky
Country Estates. Thank you for your consideration as you vote for the Board of Directors. I look
forward to serving you on the Board.

Voter's Lot Number:


